
FREE RABIES IMMUNIZATION CLINICS 2024 
The Niagara County Department of Health in cooperation 

with the Niagara County Veterinary Society will hold 
FIVE FREE Rabies Immunization Clinics in 2024 

   PRE-REGISTRATION IS NOW MANDATORY 
APPOINTMENTS CAN BE MADE ONLINE OR BY PHONE 

Any questions or to register by phone call 716-439-7490 

   ABSOLUTELY NO WALK-INS WILL BE ACCEPTED 
 

  

 

1. Saturday, April 13 Town of Hartland Salt Shed 

 9:00 a.m.-12:00 noon 3542 Wruck Road, Town of Hartland  

 

2. Saturday, June 1 Hyde Park – Oasis/Centennial Pavilion (behind Ice Arena) 

 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 911 Robbins Drive, City of Niagara Falls 

    

3. Saturday, July 13 Town of Lewiston Highway Garage 

 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 1445 Swann Road, Town of Lewiston  

  

4. Saturday, September 14 Town of Lockport Highway Department 

 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 6560 Dysinger Road, Town of Lockport  

 

5. Saturday, December 7  City of North Tonawanda - Public Works Department 

                9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 758 Erie Avenue, City of North Tonawanda 

   

APPOINTMENTS FOR RABIES CLINICS ARE NOW MANDATORY 

           THE REGISTRATION LINK WILL BE AVAILABLE AT 9:00 AM THE MONDAY              
 (TUESDAY IF HOLIDAY MONDAY) PRIOR TO EACH CLINIC ONLINE AT  

WWW.NIAGARACOUNTY.COM/RABIESCLINIC 

 

* By law, all cats, dogs and domesticated ferrets must have a current rabies vaccination from four months of age and on. 

* Cats and dogs receiving immunization WITHOUT PROOF of a previous rabies immunization will receive a certificate 

valid for one year.  Cats and dogs WITH PROOF of previous rabies immunizations will receive a certificate valid for 

three years.  

* Ferrets must receive vaccinations annually, regardless of previous immunization. 

* All Animals must be properly restrained. Cats & Ferrets must be in a carrier. Dogs must be leashed. 

                                           

* The Department does not offer dog or cat vaccinations other than rabies. It is very important for the health and 

well being of your animal and the other animals attending our rabies clinics, that they have seen a veterinarian and are 

up to date on all of their immunizations, to include dog parvo virus. 

* Niagara County hereby disclaims any and all liability, damages and/or claims for any adverse reaction(s) 

experienced by any animal, including, but not limited to, allergic reactions to vaccines, allegedly caused by 

receiving vaccinations at any participating Niagara County Clinic. Pet owners assume the risk of any 

alleged adverse reactions from a vaccination experienced by any animal which receives a vaccine from a 

Niagara County Clinic. Pet owners are encouraged to consult with a private veterinarian should they have 

any questions or concerns as to how their specific pet(s) may react to any specific vaccine. 

  

VETERINARY SERVICES PROVIDED BY THE NIAGARA COUNTY VETERINARY SOCIETY 

http://www.niagaracounty.com/rabiesclinic
http://www.niagaracounty.com/rabiesclinic

